
 You’re invited! 

Please join us 

Friday May 16, 2014 

Celebrating 40 Years of 

Community Development 

Block Grant (CDBG) funding. 

What: Dedication of the State-of-the-Art Lighting 
System at Veterans’ Memorial Field 

Followed by: Ware v. Monson, High School Varsity Baseball 
Where:  Memorial Field, Ware (Located off Monroe Street) 

When: 6:30 PM  Game starts at 7:00 PM   

  In 1948, with the formal dedication of Ware’s Veterans’ Memorial Field, the town made a commitment to 

provide an active recreational facility for its residents within the town center. They felt it was important for the 

welfare of their youth and spirit of the community. Now, 66 years later, the town has reaffirmed that 

commitment by providing state-of-the-art field lighting and improved accessibility.  Under the jurisdiction of the 

Ware Parks and Recreation Department, these improvements are intended to offer additional playing time for 

youth sports teams, as well as for other approved activities for all Ware residents and organizations. 
 

 

Program Funding: Local funds and the US Department of Housing & Urban Development and the 

Department of Housing and Community Development, Massachusetts CDBG Program 
 

For more information, call: Karen Cullen, Ware Community Development Office (413) 967-9648 x-118 
or Chris Dunphy at the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission (413) 781-6045 

 


